
   
  
 
August 20, 2019 
 
Parker Hannifin Corporation 
Chomerics Division  
77 Dragon Court 
Woburn, MA 01801 USA 
www.parker.com/chomerics 
 
Office  781-939-4282 
Fax 781-939-4225 
E-Mail bflaherty@parker.com 
 
Re: CHO-SHIELD 610 Packaging Change (P/N 52-03-0610-0000)  
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Our commitment to the safety of you, our customers, our employees, and all who use Parker Chomerics 
products is paramount to us. As such, we have redesigned our two component CHO-SHIELD 610 one 
gallon packaging kit into a three component, one gallon packaging kit to help address an intermittent 
leaking problem we had discovered in the old packaging. 
 
To ensure an uninterrupted supply of product to you, effective immediately, Parker Chomerics will start 
packaging and shipping our CHO-SHIELD 610 gallon kit in the new three component packaging kit.   
 
The new CHO-SHIELD 610 three component packaging kit will be composed as follows: 
 

CHO-SHIELD 610 Material Description Packaging Description Weight (Grams) 
Part A Conductive paste 1 Gallon Aluminum can 1959 
Part B Catalyst blend 1.25L Aluminum bottle 830 
Part C Solvent blend 1.25L Aluminum bottle 980 

 
 
The CHO-SHIELD 610 formulation, manufacturing process, and raw materials will all remain 
unchanged.  Instead of adding the solvent blend to the Part A conductive paste during packaging, the 
solvent blend will now be packaged separately in a 1.25L aluminum bottle to prevent the possibility of 
solvent leaking.  The solvent blend will be labelled Part C. The Part B will also be packaged in a 1.25L 
aluminum bottle to avoid the chance of it leaking as well. As a result of the packaging change the new mix 
ratio by weight (A:B:C) will be 100: 42.4: 50. 
 
As part of the new CHO-SHIELD 610 packaging change, Parker Chomerics has issued new safety data 
sheet (SDS), labels, and mixing instructions (with new weight mixing ratios) for the three component  
CHO-SHIELD 610.  Please be sure to download a copy of the new three component CHO-SHIELD 610 
part A, part B, part C safety data sheets and view a copy of the new labels and mixing instructions. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the CHO-SHIELD 610 packaging change or about any upcoming 
CHO-SHIELD 610 orders, please feel free to contact me by email at bflaherty@parker.com or by phone 
at 781-939-4282. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Flaherty 
Specialty Materials Product Manager 
Parker Hannifin Corporation - Chomerics Division 


